The Chocolate
Seder IS Back!

Gather your chocolate lovers and join us
for the 2nd Annual Chocolate Seder
sponsored by the PJ Library and Atidainu

checolate March 25, 2012
m‘%gh 3:30 p.m.

3600 Riverside Blvd., Sacramento
Congregation B’nai Israel

For more information, contact Ardyth Sokoler at
pijlibrary@jewishsac.org or 916.486.0906 ext. 311
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